

Website | About UPC | Services | Committees | Resources | Contact Us

August Monthly Meeting and Educational Program

The Opening Bell

Please join us Wednesday, August 16, at 9 am, for our ever popular first meeting of the school year. In the first order of business, we will learn more about the YES! For PV Students M&O Override recommended by the PVUSD Board of Supervisors. After our General Meeting, Dr. Jim Lee., PVSchools Superintendent, will share some of what you and your children can expect in PVSchools this year. He will introduce new leaders who have joined his Administration this year. Dr. Lee will give us an update, share some highlights, and answer your questions.



For more information regarding this program

UPC Membership for 2017-18

Join UPC Again This Year!

Submit your 2017-18 Membership Forms by September 30th.

All returning and new UPC Representatives and alternates, please complete the school membership form and submit payment. General memberships are also available for other community members. The membership form can be found on the pvupc.org website under "Become a Member" or you can click on the link below.

If you have any questions, please contact Susan Matura at upcmembership@hotmail.com.

For membership forms

September Monthly Meeting and Educational Program

Budget Forecast and PVSchools Impact

Laura Felton, Assistant Superintendent for Business Operations, will share information and answer your questions on the PVSchools' budget forecast and how the Arizona State budget may impact PV Schools.

September's meeting will be held at 9 a.m. on Wednesday, September 27.

For more information



First Time UPC Representative Luncheon

Attention Principals and veteran UPC members! Please share this with potential new UPC Reps or Alternates

The 2017-18 First Time UPC Representative Luncheon will be held on September 27. If this is your first time as a UPC Rep or Alternate, or perhaps you are considering taking on this role for your school, or you are a parent liaison, you are invited to stay and join us for a brief orientation lunch immediately following the September UPC Monthly Meeting and Educational Program.

Luncheon will be held in the Critical Thinking Room in the CRC (across the parking lot from our regular meeting) and will start at approximately 11:30.

Visit with UPC executive board members, Dr. Lee, and district cabinet members, and learn about everything you need to know to serve as a liaison for your school community. This luncheon is intended for all first-time UPC reps, alternates, and parent liaisons.

If you have any questions, and to RSVP, please contact Susan Matura at upcmembership@hotmail.com. We request an RSVP by September 19.

For Membership Form

UPC Monthly Meetings 2017-18

Attend UPC Monthly Meetings and Educational Programs!

Monthly meetings for this school year begin on August 16, 2017 and will start with the Opening Bell from Dr. Jim Lee, Superintendent for PVSchools.

Thank you for your support and have a great start of the year!



This year's Monthly Meeting schedule

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

Your participation is vital to the success of UPC and to supporting our students and PVSchools. Thank you for your support. If you have any questions or suggestions, please email me at upcmail@hotmail.com.

Sincerely,

Melissa K. Schwartz President PV United Parent Council







SUBSCRIBE TO LIST

FORWARD EMAIL

Copyright © 2017. All Rights Reserved.

PV United Parent Council, c/o Community Resource Center, 15032 N. 32nd Street, Phoenix, AZ 85028

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward This Email to a Friend | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by upcmail@hotmail.com in collaboration with



Try it free today